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House Bill 1151

Hello, I would like to say that I support this bill because it helps youth and elderly who cannot
hunt other ways have a better opportunity to harvest a deer. Not being able to bait has caused
many bowhunters to not be able to hunt anymore because they do not have a way to hunt
otherwise. It is a good tool to make a good and ethical shot on deer. Please vote Yes on House
Bill 1151. Thank you.

Otto Williamson
Minot, ND


